

October 24, 2008

Eve Fenton Love All Vickie Fenton, CEO- President Grand Central Station P.O. BOX 1258 New York, NY 10163-1258

Dear Vickie Fenton,

I would like to thank you for letting the children of North Brooklyn Communities participate in the trip to the Brooklyn's Children Museum. The children had a great time. They wanted to continue exploring and learning more about the beginning of time and space. The children learned interesting facts like, the Brooklyn Museum is the largest and most powerful virtual reality simulator in the world and were very pleased with the added knowledge. The kids really had a wonderful time. They look forward to the up coming events.

As for NBCC, we look forward in continuing working with you and your staff to provide Our kids a safe and educational environment.

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact me at (718) 443-5153.

Sincerely,

Intern -Executive Director